
 

 

 

Royal Bakers New Year’s Holiday 

Ordering Information 
 

In observance of the holiday season our office will be closed on Wednesday January 1st. 

  

No deliveries will be made on Wednesday January 1, 2019. 

 

Please notify us of any changes and/or cancellations to your standing order no later than 

Friday December 27th 2 pm to allow for 48hr bakeries. Please keep in mind, due to 

volume of orders, some bakeries may not be able to accommodate late addition, so 

please get your orders in early.  

 

➢ If the holiday affects your operating hours and/or you have a regular 

standing order that you do not want delivered, please notify customer service 

by Friday December 27th 2 PM. 
 

Ordering procedures are as followed: 

 

● 48hr orders for Sunday Dec 29nd, Monday Dec 30th, Tuesday Dec 31st and 

Thursday January 2, 2020 must be placed by Friday Dec 27th by 2:00PM 

 

Please note we will not be delivering On Wednesday Jan 1, 2020 
 

● All regular orders for Sat Dec 28th through Thursday Jan, 2, 2020 (excluding 

Wednesday Jan 1st) should be placed by Friday December 27th 2:00 PM 

 

We at Royal Bakers are wishing you a very Happy New Year!!! 

 

 

Royal Bakers, LLC 
Ph: 203-403-2515 

customerservice@royalbakersdist.com 


